(214) 245-3581

MILES PRODUCTION COMPANY

1925 BELT LINE ROAD, SUITE 525 « CARROLLTON, TEXAS 75006

June 4, 1979

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

Supervisor, District #3

Aztec District Office

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Miles Production Company
#1 Thomas Drought
McKinley County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

Your letter of June 1, 1979 received regarding ceasing
production on the captioned well.

Please refer to a copy of an attached letter that was
written on March 6, 1979.

As the well was given a special grace period to allow it
to produce from December 1, 1978 through May 31, 1979,

and weather conditions did not permit the well getting
production equipment on location until now (testing is to
commence on June 11, as all equipment will be in place and
hooked up), it is hereby reqguested that another 5 month
grace period be given to allow the well to be tested to
see if it is of a commercial status.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours very truly,

MILES PRODUCTION COMPANY
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B. Fuller, Geologist
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